
Printed on: 09/09/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/09/2019  19:56:092019/3596/P SUPPRT Elizabeth Bax, 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) supports the replacement of the roof lantern on this building.

The design seems visually appropriate for the building and for the conservation area.

It also offers a better quality finish than the existing structure, with features to improve water run-off and 

energy conservation.
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